
May 2015  

 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

Your child will soon be starting their geography controlled assessment in lessons. I 

would like to invite them on a geography fieldtrip to Queen Elizabeth Country Park in 

Hampshire on Monday 29
th

 June 2015. This trip will involve students taking part in 

rural fieldwork activities, for example, exploring the management of the Country Park 

as a business and as a visitor destination, which will lead to them completing three 

parts of their geography controlled assessment ready for Year 11 examinations. This 

will be the second time that Year 10 have visited the Country Park and each trip has 

been rewarding for students, giving them the opportunity to take part in outdoor and 

physical geography, as well as achieving a good grade on their controlled assessment.  

 

The price of the trip is £20 per student (£5 for students in receipt of free school 

meals). The cost includes: 

- Coach travel to and from the country park  

- Rural specialists working with students 

 

We will be leaving school at 8am and are scheduled to arrive back to school at 4pm. 

Students can wear their own clothes but they must ensure they wear sensible clothing 

and footwear in case of sunny, cold and/or wet weather! They will need to bring a 

packed lunch, a pen, pencil and we will provide them with colouring pencils and 

paper. Students may bring a camera to take photos, which they will need to take full 

responsibility for. Students may also bring money (within reason) if they would like 

to purchase snacks from the cafe or items from the gift shop.  

 

If your child would like to come on the trip, they will need to pay the non refundable 

full amount on or before Thursday 21
st
 May 2015 to secure a place. Payments can be 

made online or at the Finance Office. If students are unsure of their online log in 

details, they can see a member of staff in the Finance Office who will provide them 

with details.  

 

If you would like to take a look at the country park, please visit the following website: 

 

http://www3.hants.gov.uk/countryside/qecp.htm  

 

If you have any questions or queries about the trip, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. We look forward to the trip and your child starting the controlled assessment.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Miss A Sheridan 

Teacher of Geography  

 

 

 



 

LEALANDS HIGH SCHOOL  

 

Reply slip – Queen Elizabeth Country Park – Monday 29
th

 June 2015   

 

I give/do not give* permission for my son/daughter to attend the above trip. 

 

*My child will be making their own way home/will be collected from school 

 

*Please delete as appropriate  

 

Student name: ______________________________________     Tutor group: ______ 

 

Amount paid: _______________ 

 

Method of payment: Cash/Cheque/Online*- order number: ____________ 

 

Cash and cheque payments should be made to the Finance Office where a receipt will 

be issued. Please make cheques payable to ‘Lealands High School’ 
 

Emergency Name and contact number: ____________________________________ 

 

Medical details: 

_____________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Signature of Parent/Carer: _____________________________ Date: _____________ 

 

Please return reply slip to Miss Sheridan by Thursday 21
st
 May 2015 

 


